From: Kevin Klupenger

To: Exhibits HNR

Subject: Opposition to HB 2351

Date: Friday, February 8, 2019 11:10:50 AM
Hello,

I am a Willamette river homeowner near Butteville Oregon and | am writing in opposition to HB
2351.

| believe there has already been great work done on regulating this waterway and a good plan that
can work for everyone is in place.

| am extremely opposed to any further regulation of boating on the Willamette River.
Sincerely,

Kevin Klupenger


mailto:kklupenger@wavecable.com
mailto:HNR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

